
Successful test in Austria

After team was not able to run it’s test at the Pannoniaring in Hungary due to heavy thunderstorm, MSG Motorsport
moved to Austria and did a successful testing at the famous RedBullRing.

Boris played his part in team testings with a very successful runs which were also his �rst runs in dry conditions with
the MSG Motorsport’s Porsche 911 GT3 Cup car.

“I am more than satis�ed with this test in Austria. I was �nally able to run the car in dry conditions and had a descent
time behind the wheel as well as a lot of fun. I was running on Hankook tyres during the day which gave me an opportunity
to see the neutral side of the Porsche and learn more about the balance of the car, opposite to Michelin tyres where
understeer is present when You push towards the limit. I understand the car more and more and I feel very con�dent
behind the wheel. I am looking forward to continue running tests with the MSG Motorsport as well as looking foward
toward our �rst race. As eager I am to join the grid at the same time I am also aware that I need to go step by step with
the team and all the process’ involved so I can prepare myself in the right way for the upcoming challenges and to be
able to deliver 100% when the time comes.” - said Boris.

MSG Motorsport‘s testing program continues throught the summer and team’s next 24h International Endurance Series
race is scheduled for July 15-17th at the Paul Ricard circuit in France.
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